Georga Power Company
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March 25, 1982 o
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United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission -
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Region II - Suite 3100 File: X7BG03-M20 1 | 1o
101 Marietta Street Log: GN-165 i VY

Atlanta, GA 30303
Attention: Mr, James P, 0'Reilly

Reference: Vogtle Electric Generating Plant - Units 1 and 2
50-424, 50-425

Gentlemen: S

Georgia Power Company reported a potential deficiency to the N
on November 18, 1981 concerning some defective cable tray splice bolts.,
In our letter of December 10, 1981, Georgia Power Company anticipated |
being able to furnish a final report on or before March 31, 1982,

This letter is to advise the NRC that Georgia Power Company has
b= unable te finish the evaluation on the original planned schedule |
and that it is now expected that a final report will be furnished by |
April 30, 1982,

This response contains no proprietary information and may be
placed in the NRC public document room upon receipt.

|
Yours truZ.
|
|

D. 0. Foster
Project General Manager
CWH/t1p

xc: U, S. Nuclear Requlatory Commission
Attn: Victor J, Stello, Jr., Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Washington, D, C, 20555
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